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What can I do at 
home? 
  

Independence 

Encourage your child to put on 
their own coat 

Don’t forget to join our 
facebook group  
 
Havannah Pre-school 2021 

This group is a really useful 
way for me to share key 
information and for you to 
contact me if you have any 
questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have been 
enjoying our new reading snug 
this week. 

We have been busy bees 
 We have been working hard this week looking at The Gruffalo’s Child 

 In funky finger activities we have been preparing for our pencil grip by working 
on building strength and dexterity. 

 In our Makaton sessions we have been learning signs for some Christmas songs. 

 In Read Write Inc. we have enjoyed some amazing winter stories and looked at 
the letters b, f and e. 

 In mark making we have used our elbows and shoulder pivots to draw big 
shapes. 

 In math’s we been counting accurately and recognising numerals. We have also 
been using the language of big and small and measured the Gruffalo's 
footprints using cubes. 

 In Expressive arts and design, we have been printing with different objects and 
paints. 

 

Next week 
 Christmas stories and Nativity stories 

 Our book of the week will be the Snowman by Raymond 

        Briggs– we will look at answering questions about the story and                                     
predicting what we think will happen next. 

 Learn and recall songs and stories using Makaton signs and symbols to 
help. 

 

Notices 
1. Please send waterproof coats and wellies on soggy days and warm clothes 

for chilly days. If your child comes in in wellies please make sure that they 
have shoes for inside play. 

2. Please check the facebook group for daily updates and messages 

 


